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  All 6th Grade students who 
have a school instrument 
checked out to you must return 
your instrument to the 
Elementary School by May 15.  

    All 5th grade students who 
have a school ukulele checked 
out to you must return the ukulele 
to the Elementary School by May 
15.          

    All 4th grade students who 
received a recorder from the 
school last fall may keep their 
recorder. 

Elementary
Instrument Return

Tune in to see 
Nestucca High School’s Talent Showcase!
Link to view to be released ASAP!









   South Tillamook County     
   Emergency Volunteer Corp

   The South Tillamook County Emergency Volunteer Corp has been awarded grant funds and would like 
to put them to good use. The board has agreed to purchase GMRS handheld radios to families that are 
interested and willing to participate in emergency communications preparation in the community. 

   Attached is the form to öll out if a family is interested in participating. 

   You can önd out more about the radios here:  GMRS (Global Mobile Radio Service) – South County 
Tillamook Emergency Volunteer Corps (southcountyevc.org)

      We are very lucky to have this team in our community, working behind the scenes on ensuring our 
safety in many ways. 
  For more information on this work, check out the website here: South County Tillamook Emergency 
Volunteer Corps – Volunteers helping South County Tillamook (southcountyevc.org)

If you would like to participate in the GMRS radio 
communications preparation, please fill out the 
form (next page) and return to: 
Fax: 503-392-3252
Email: dianew@nestucca.k12.or.us or
Mail: PO Box 33 Cloverdale, OR 97112  






